WESTWOOD BOARD OF SELECTMEN LEGAL NOTICE NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The WESTWOOD BOARD OF SELECTMEN, will hold a public hearing on Monday, February 11, 2013 at 7:30 PM in the Selectmen's Meeting Room at 580 High Street. Westwood, Massachusetts 02090, regarding a request for a temporary parking to be placed on both sides of Church Street until the completion of the new construction at 920 High Street.

Interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the Board of Selectmen

Philip N. Shapiro, Chairman Westwood Board of Selectmen